
Dear Ramily, 

Greetings from Central Catholic! This time of year typically finds the Alumni Relations team busy with 
preparations for the Ram Open and Reunion Weekend. However, this year is not typical, and we have 
been closely monitoring developments around the COVID-19 pandemic and making appropriate 
adjustments to our school activities calendar. Given last week’s announcement by Oregon’s Governor 
Brown and the restrictions on gatherings of 25 or more people through the end of September, and 
because your health and safety are our top priorities, we have made the heartbreaking decision to 
cancel both the Ram Open and the Reunion, which were scheduled to occur August 7-8, 2020.  

We felt it was important to inform you of our decision as soon as we could, especially for those of you 
who planned on traveling to Portland, to allow you time to adjust your travel plans. We recognize how 
disappointing this is, especially for our marquee reunion years (Classes of 1950, 1960, 1970, 1980 and 
for anyone from the decade of the 1940s who wished to join us).   

Rest assured that the DOUBLE REUNION we are planning for next summer on August 7, 2021 will be 
bigger and better than ever, with the added bonus of being able to visit with fellow Rams who were a 
year ahead of or behind you! 

While limited golfing is currently allowed on some courses in Oregon, not being able to gather as a 
group for the post-tournament BBQ eliminates the community aspect that is the heart and soul of the Ram 
Open. Again, we promise a bigger and better Ram Open in 2021.   

Please know that you have our prayers for the continued health and safety of you and your families. 
Thank you again for your support! 




